
	

	

	

	

	

We’re on the 

MOOOOOOOooooooove  

to end Hunger! 
	

The	2017	Quarter	Offering	will	have	an	udderly	amazing	new	look!	

• Have	a	COW!		Congregations	will	be	given	a	cardboard	cutout	cow.	
• Decorate	your	cow	however	you	like.			
• Brand	your	cow	somewhere	with	your	church’s	name.	
• Bring	your	decorated	cow	with	you	to	Synod	Assembly	to	join	The	Hunger	Herd	
• And	bring	your	World	Hunger	offering	(please	convert	quarters	to	paper).	

 

	
If	you	need	ideas	for	the	cow	decorating,		
go	to	the	La	Crosse	Area	Synod	Facebook	page		
and	click	on	their	photos.	They	did	something	similar	last	year.	

      

Our goal is 100% 
participation.  If you 
would like to decorate 
more than one cow – 
Just get some 
cardboard and trace 

the cow we have given you.   

	
 

TAKE THE BULL BY THE HORNS,  

and together we can make  
a real difference in the world!!! 	

	
HOLY 
COW! 


